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Tuesday, November 1, 2016
Selectmen’s Meeting Room
Executive Session

The meeting was called to order at 9:20 p.m. by roll call vote to discuss strategy with respect to
collective bargaining for fire and the following members were present: Marty O’ Toole,
Chairman, Anthony Vegnani, Maura Curran, John Danehey, Shawn Harris

Also present was Patricia Vinchesi.

Roll Call Vote
O’Toole yes
Vegnani yes
Curran yes
Danehey yes
Harris yes

We had a public records request for five-years of Executive Session Minutes from a reporting
agency. We will be charging for this request.

Impact bargaining has begun for the joint dispatch. Some are in the fire union, some in TOSCA
and some non-union. When dispatchers call in sick, the firefighters backfill the position. In the
new dispatch center firefighters will not back fill the dispatch position. In order for fire to
dispatch police calls, training will be required. The police will need to be trained for emergency
fire calls. We received two public records requests. This is intentional and deliberate. Mark
Donovan is on the bargaining team. It is the intent of the fire department to hold us up. The
money will be put in a new budget. There has been a team for the last four months; Stephen
Salk, Al Elliott and Mark Thompson are on the bargaining team. We are soliciting their input to
make it a collaborative effort. John Clifford is attending the meetings. The dispatchers in fire
will be making more money because TOSCA makes more money than the fire union. Police is
no problem.

The Board voted to adjourn the meeting at 9:35 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lorraine Devin
Recorder
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